
Update to Telehealth Services 

May 26, 2020 

The Division of Health Care Financing and Policy has been developing memos to address provider concerns regarding 
telehealth services amid the COVID-19 crisis in the state. As information is updated from state and federal guidelines, 
the following information applies to telehealth services provided to Nevada Medicaid recipients: 

 For Applied Behavior Analysis (ABA), Nevada Medicaid will cover one-on-one Adaptive Behavior Treatment via 
telehealth. Services must be clinically appropriate and within the scope of practice of the provider as outlined by 
the Nevada State Board of Applied Behavior Analysis. Providers are required to maintain visual sight of the 
recipient while providing services.  

*This memo does not supersede the previous memos. It is a supplement to the memos released on 3/17/2020, 
3/19/2020, 3/27/2020, 3/15/2020 and 4/28/2020.  
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